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LUKOIL AND RED STAR FOR CHILDREN WITH DEVELOPMENTAL
DISABILITIES FROM BOŠKO BUHA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

LUKOIL SRBIJA made sure that 122 children from the “Boško Buha” Elementary
School from Belgrade felt the joy of the New Year's holidays this December as well,
knowing with how much impatience the little ones await the arrival of Santa Claus.
The humanitarian action was supported by the Red Star Basketball Club. The
former Serbian national team captain Miroslav Raduljica and the national team
member Dalibor Ilić found time, in the midst of the competition, to present gifts
and bring a big surprise, as well as, sincere joy to the little ones.

LUKOIL's cooperation with the Belgrade school, which has been taking care of
children with developmental disabilities for 59 years through various development
programs, began four years ago.


